
 

 

TO: Cashmere School Board Members 

 Cashmere Valley Record 

 Wenatchee World 

  

FROM: Glenn Johnson 

 Secretary, Cashmere School Board 

 

RE: Notice of Time Change 

 

DATE: January 23, 2020 

 

The Monday January 27, 2020 Board Meeting has been 

rescheduled to 5:00 PM due to a scheduling conflict with a 

district event.   

 


